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Richardson County Commissioners meet
(KLZA)--Richardson County Commissioners have scheduled a public hearing on
the proposed 1 & 6 Year Road Plan for Tuesday, February 21 at 9:30 a.m.

During their Tuesday meeting it was revealed that Highway Superintendent
Steve Darveau is preparing specifications to receive sealed bids for the
replacement of the County Shop at Rulo.

An agreement was approved with Felsburg Hilt & Ullevig for the Stella
Southwest Project Environmental Services Project..

Sheriff Rick Hardesty reported that patrol vehicles deemed to be surplus will be
offered for sale on a Big Iron auction on January 25. A 2015 Dodge Ram pickup,
a 2017 Dodge Charger and a 2008 Pontiac Grand Prix will be up for auction.

Sheriff Hardesty and Commissioner Rick Karas reported on a meeting they had
with Humboldt Mayor Ron Rathbone concerning the lease of a building in
Humboldt used for the Emergency Management Agency. The City is going to
utilize the building in a different manner and the County will possibly be
receiving a letter to terminate the lease.
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